
Virtual Rate Hearing Instructions 
 

National Specialty Insurance Company 

Virtual Public Rate Hearing 

Thursday, March 25, 2021 

10:00 AM, ET 
 

The Florida Office of Insurance Regulation (OIR) is conducting a virtual rate hearing to receive 

testimony from National Specialty Insurance Company and public comments regarding their 

proposed rate changes to its homeowners’ multi-peril line of business. 

 

To accommodate social distancing guidelines and safety protocols, the rate hearing will be held 

virtually. This rate hearing will be recorded and posted to the OIR website. 

 

Company Name Filing Log # Overall Proposed Rate 

Change 

National Specialty Insurance 

Company 

21-000986 24.9% 

 

Participation 

 

Participants can register in advance to view the hearing and/or provide public comment. Upon 

registration, participants will receive a confirmation email containing a link to access the 

hearings.  

 

Register for the hearing here: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/9208987539259510286 

Participants may also access the rate hearing in listen-only mode by phone at 1 (866) 901 6455; 

Access Code 118-572-617.  

 

Public Comments/Testimony 

 

Participants will be given an opportunity to speak during the public comment portion of the 

hearing. Participants who wish to speak will need to register in advance for the hearing. 

Participants who call in will be in listen-only mode. 

 

The record will be open for public comment until 5:00 p.m. ET on April 8, 2021. Please send 

public comments to the OIR at ratehearings@floir.com with “National Specialty Insurance 

Company” in the subject line of the email.  

 

Under Florida law, written communications to the OIR are public record and subject to 

disclosure, including being available to the public and media. To learn more, visit the 

OIR’s Internet Privacy Policy. 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/9208987539259510286
mailto:ratehearings@floir.com
https://www.floir.com/Office/internetprivacypolicy.aspx

